
We as landlords are strongly against HB 2004-A.  its 
hard enough being a landlord as it is......we try our 
best to be fair with tenants - we favor them as it is as 
they support us (almost - after paying all the existing 
costs to maintain apartment buildings)......why should 
we pay to relocate a bad tenant ??  That is nonsense.   

 

Please please please hear landlords' plea for 
justice.   Reality is you are trying to make our job as 
landlords even harder than it is already.  We cannot 
exist with the new laws you are trying to pass.   

 

Tony & Karoline Chavez - Eugene, Oregon 

 


